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Sara Hunt

From: pattiruben@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 10:44 PM
To: Sara Hunt
Subject: APCD for Wednesday hearing

Hello Sarah: I am deeply concerned about the environmental impact VOC's release. I 
was with a woman this weekend that had a greenhouse near her. Her mom said it was 
intolerable in the evenings, they are worried about their 3 and 8 year old children.... It 
wasn't about the smell (obvious by her clothing) it was about emissions. And 
consequences. Cannabis is not normal agriculture. I've been told the Beyers Odor 
Control system releases VOC's. There are so many variables, it's like an experiment, 
but with the health of the community? There has not been any research on the long 
term effects of breathing these unknown new compounds.  What a tough lesson to 
discover with harmful results on young children.   
 
This is a call to action. A call to action on Environmental impacts.  Please don't allow 
anyone to make careless hasty decisions with our health. It could be devastating.   
 
patricia ruben 


